
From: NF  
Sent: 28 June 2019 16:23 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance 
Subject: RE: PRE/ACCC/C/2019/165 (Ireland) - Request from Party concerned regarding additional 
comments from the communicant  
  
Hello, 
  
I submitted responses to the queries raised by the Committee on Monday 24th June. 
  
I would state that much of the content of my additional submission in respect of the admissibility of my 
communication is actually in response to a statement made by the Party concerned on 11-3-19.  
  
If the Party concerned wishes the submission to be disregarded I feel that it needs to provide some solid 
grounds as to why this should be the case, particularly where the submission is a response to the Parties 
own statement.  The correspondence refers to 'substantial issues' but does not indicate what these 
substantial issues are. This needs to be clarified. It would be my my view that the assessment of preliminary 
admissibility of my communication should not be affected by my additional submission. 
  
I will be in transit from 6pm Irish time this evening with very limited access to email.  
  
Kind Regards, 
  
Neil 
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